
ITEM D-3 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

DATE: December 6, 2002 

TO: Salt Lake City Council Members 

FROM: Michael Sears, Budget & Policy Analyst 

RE: Salt Lake City Multi-Family Recycling Ordinance revision (Budget Amendment 
#11)  

 
The Salt Lake City Council considered appropriation of funds to expand the recycling 
operation to include multi-family complexes during the November 19, 2002 Council 
work session. The Council will be holding a public hearing on the appropriation of funds 
(Budget Amendment #11) on December 10, 2002. The appropriation is dependent on 
revisions to the recycling ordinance. 
 
The packets that the Council received contain information on the proposed multi-family 
recycling fees. Council staff has not prepared an analysis of the ordinance separate from 
the budget amendment analysis. 
 
cc: Cindy Gust-Jenson, Rocky Fluhart, David Nimkin, Steve Fawcett, Rick Graham, Greg Davis and Gordon 
Hoskins 


